MINUTES
PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD
October 12, 2016

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board met on Wednesday, October 12, 2016 at the
Recreation Center with the meeting being called to order at 6:35pm.

Members in attendance were Larry Katzer, Janon Gordon, Rochelle Kohlmeier, Brandon
Palmer, Matt Stevenson and Phil Bures. Absent were Ben Tush and Sandie Fritz.

Minutes were reviewed and approved by Larry Katzer and seconded by Brandon Palmer,
motion passed.

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT
Recreation Center records show good membership and the recreation center overall is

doing well.

NEW BUSINESS
Phil Bures reported on the following new business:

A. Introduction of a new board members

Matt Stevenson

B. Election of Officers

¢ Brandon Palmer Chairman

e Rochelle Kohimeier Vice Chairman

e Janon Gordon Secretary

C. Summer Wrap up

o Phil reported that over all the summer ball program went very well.
There were a few issues with scheduling with other towns and some
weather but overall it was a very successful season.

s The pool season also went very well. The new chemical system
worked out great and will end up saving the city money in the long
run. The pool staff also had a good vyear.

D. Football

¢ Phil reported that footbali season was underway and was going very
smooth. The jamboree we hosted was excellent. Great help from the
parents, players, and coaches helped in this being a success. There




will be a year-end meeting after the season is over to discuss any
changes that may need to be made.
E. Frisbee Golf
s Phil reported that work continues on the Frisbee golf course with
addition of baskets and tee hoxes to come. There seems to be a lot of
people using the course. This will be a great addition to Garnett’s
recreation opportunities.
F. Upcoming Sports
e The next sport will be basketball. First and Second grades will start
first and will be done by the New Year. The rest will start the first
week of January. '
Old Business
Phil reported he is still working on putting together some numbers on making
the Recreation Center accessible 24 hours. He was going to contact a couple
other places to see what they did and what the costs were to make that possible
at their facilities.

Meeting Adjourned 7:10pm

Submitted by Phil Bures




